
P-04-395: Wales Air Ambulance should receive government 
funding  Petitioner to Deputy Clerk  

Thank you for your message. 

I now understand the situation better, and realise that the Air Ambulance 

Service values its freedom to be run without too much control by the 

government, and that is content with its current status. I therefore would be 

happy for the petition to be closed. 

Regards, 

Les Wilkins 

 


